
January 29, 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
  
Below is a helpful website from Children’s of Birmingham that provides great advice and updates on 
resources for the flu virus. Please view this below information at: 
 
http://www.childrensal.org/cold-and-flu-updates-and-resources 
 
I inquired about us having another flu clinic in addition to the one we already had, but the health 
department stated they are not coming in the schools to offer any additional flu vaccines. The parents 
will need to take their child to their pediatrician or go to one of the outlying Mobile County Health 
Department clinics. Their outlying clinics that are located near Saraland: 
 
Hours:  7:30am until 6:00pm 
 
Eight Mile Clinic  
4009 Saint Stephens Rd. 
Eight Mile 
 
Semmes Health Center 
3810 Wulff Rd. East 
Semmes 
 
Citronelle Clinic  
19250 North Mobile St. 
Citronelle 
 
North Mobile Center 
950 East Coy Smith Hwy 
Mount Vernon 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Diana Collins MSN, RN 
Supervisor of Health Services 
Saraland City School System 

http://www.childrensal.org/cold-and-flu-updates-and-resources

